
CONGRATULATIONS TO  

CAPTAIN FRANK BRIGANTI 

Frank BriganƟ has been promoted to Captain of the Bureau of 

Insurance Fraud; South Central Region. Captain BriganƟ 

assumes his appointment today, Friday, January 25, 2019.  

Frank BriganƟ began his law enforcement career in January 

1984, for the Hasbrouck Heights Police Department in New 

Jersey. He then moved to Florida and worked for over 25 years 

with the Boynton Beach Police Department. He was a detecƟve 

in the NarcoƟcs Division, a Sergeant over the road patrol and 

detecƟve division and a Lieutenant over Uniformed Services, 

Internal Affairs and AccreditaƟon. He reƟred from the Boynton 

Beach PD as a Major.  Frank was also the SWAT commander for 

a team of over 20 men, supervisor for the K‐9 Unit and 

community outreach as well as responsible for policy making.  

Frank started with the Division as a DetecƟve in the Workers 

CompensaƟon Fraud ‐ West Palm Beach Office in February 

2014. He was promoted to Lead DetecƟve in March 2016.  In 

April 2017, Frank was promoted to Lieutenant of the 

Bureau of Insurance Fraud: Fort Lauderdale Field Office 

and later reassigned to the West Palm Beach Field Office in 

March 2018.    

We are pleased to recognize Captain  
Brigan ’s hard work and look forward to his 

con nued growth into greater  
responsibili es.  

IS PLEASED TO ANNOUNCE THE  

FOLLOWING PROMOTION 


